Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim receives delegation of Patriotic Union of Kurdistan
headed by Mullah Bakhtiar
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Head of the Al-Hikma National Movement, Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim, in his office in Baghdad
received a delegation of the Patriotic Union of Kurdistan led by Mullah Bakhtiar Thursday
24/5/2018

His eminence with delegation discussed the upcoming alliances and the forming the government.
His eminence indicated that Al-Hikma Movement will proceed to ally with a Saairun coalition,
and is open to others, pointed to the importance of peaceful transfer of power and not
monolpolized by one side, stressed forming it by a purely Iraqi will, as blocs ally depending
on hiw they agree on programs.

The delegation of the Patriotic Union of Kurdistan emphasized the pivotal role of the Al-Hikma
National Movement and Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim in forming the next government, both sides agreed

on the need to form a government within the constitutional timeframe and invest time.



